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This will do nothing to help safety. Pesticides are already over regulated and this will do nothing
but cause paranoia and encroach on growers ability to grow the things we all consume. Agriculture
should be protected, not the target of "non-profits" that get their money by fear mongering and
causing undue stress to an undereducated population.


